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Dear Parents,
Course selections for the 2020-2021 school year will be open to Woodstock High School students from Monday, February 15, 2021 – Friday, February 26, 2021. Students will be able to access these course selections through the portal site during this time and choose their courses for the next school year. 
The following steps will help you navigate this process: 

1. After you have logged in (https://sisasdw.nbed.nb.ca/public/home.html), click on your child’s name to pick courses for that student (all students registered to your account should appear in the top left of the page).
2. Click on [image: image6.emf]in the left column menu.
3. You will then be taken to the Class Registration screen. Please verify the name of the student you are picking courses for (which can be found at the top of the screen).
4. If no courses have been picked, then you should see at the bottom “Requesting 0 credit hours.” Click on the pencil button at the top right of the page beside the red exclamation point: [image: image2.emf]
5. [image: image1.emf]You should then see a new screen pop up that looks like the following:

From here you will click on the checkbox beside the course your child is selecting for the 2021-2022 school year. Courses are listed alphabetically, and you can click on the page numbers at the bottom to navigate through all available courses for your child’s grade level. Please pay careful attention to FI courses, which are listed under F.
6. Once you have begun selecting courses a message along the bottom of that window will appear (such as the following):
 [image: image3.emf]
You will need to pay attention to the number of credits associated with each class. English 112 and 113 are full year courses and so counts as 2 credits (it may appear that you only have 9 credits because English is counted as 2 credits). Students need to have 10 credits (5 each semester) when the course selection process is complete.
7. Once you are done selecting courses, click Okay and then you will be taken back to the Class Registration page. You should see this message at the bottom: [image: image4.emf]. You need exactly ten. Click Submit when you have verified these courses for the correct student.
8. You will then be taken to a summary page that lists the selected courses like so:
[image: image5.emf]
Should you have any questions, please contact guidance via email. 

Tim Wright, Guidance Counsellor 



Jennifer Acott, Guidance Counsellor
tim.wright@nbed.nb.ca 




jennifer.acott@nbed.nb.ca 
